Melinda C. Stewart

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 4:20 PM
To: Melinda C. Stewart

Subject: FW: Mall on Duval

Please add to agenda.

----- Original Message-----

From: Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Sent: Thursday, August 01, 2019 3:33 PM

To: Chen Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: FW: Mall on Duval

Good Afternoon Cheri,
Please add this to the item package?
Thanks!

Clayton

From: Joseph Mather <beachsidejoe@bellsouth.net>
Sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2019 7:48 AM

To: Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Mall on Duval

Commissioner Lopez,

My name is Joe Mather and I am a resident of the city of Key West. I want to take the time to inform you, that I
support Commissioner Wardlow*s opinions on mall on the Duval. The taxpayers of Key West do not need to support
the few merchants that benefit from the mall.

Thank you for your time.

Joe Mather
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